



To whom it may concern!

Dear Sir,

I would like to enter my submission of disapproval regarding the impact that North Byron Parklands has had on my lifestyle and the Byron Shire! Having moved to this area and purchased and lived at this address for 25 years, I am very concerned and disappointed to have a festival site approved by the land and environment court after the local court would not give approval, then given a five year 'trial', then an extension, and during that' trial' the North Byron Parklands sold 51% of the festivals to a overseas company that I believe, the profits will be of minimal benefit to this area and maximum to the owners overseas! There will be no consideration for the local residents towards our lifestyle who pay rates and support the local businesses all year round!

There are many concerns about the number of patrons they want to attend at these venues and the disturbances to the whole area!

50.000 people, how do they expect to control them all? Human behaviour is very unpredictable and with so many in one place?

So many problems that I am sure, have been brought to your attention already. Please conceder the local people that make up the community and agree to let the local council be accountable to the local people and have control over the festival site!

I am Yours faithfully Jan Matthews

> Department of Planning Received 1 2 FEB 2018

Scanning Room